
Architectural Control Guidelines 
 

Red Rock Ranch Re-subdividing: 
Red Rock Ranch proposes an open view of the area.  A rural appearance is 

desirable.  Most fencing will not keep deer, mountain lions, bear, skunks or fox out 
of your lot.  This is a Wildlife/Urban interface area and wildlife should be expected 
to share our properties.  
 

The covenants state no lot shall be re-subdivided.  The covenants were established 
with original lot lines of 1997.   

Lots may not be subdivided into smaller lot sizes or parts of lots, past this 
configuration.  


